From: Jim Lieberman <jxi@nrc.gov>

To: <BCW@nrc.gov>
Date: Tue, Aug 29, 2000 7:59 AM
Subject: Comments from the NRC staff

Does the new task force intend to provide an opportunity for NRC
staffers to provide comments to the task force. It seems the staff may
have relevant comments. | found out about htis effort throught the
grape vine not from the LAN. It seems that if the agency was serious
about this effort, it would let employees know of this effort and

solicit comments on the issues. Please make this a matter of public
comment,




